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TO: Chief Information System Officers
MIS Data Coordinators
MIS Data Submission Staff

FROM: Todd Hoig
Director of Management Information Systems

SUBJECT: MIS Data Submission Updates

SYNOPSIS: This memo is to advise you of changes critical to MIS data collection and processing.
Please read the following information carefully.

Dear Colleagues:

The following data element change will be implemented beginning Summer 2022. The new data
element definition is attached.

XB Section Data Reporting
A new element has been added.

XB12 INSTRUCTIONAL-MATERIAL-COST has been added

This change is in addition to changes previously announced on March 18, 2022 to take effect for
2022-23 data submissions.

If you have questions or concerns, please send them to cccmisedit@cccco.edu

ATTACHMENTS: xbl2.pdf
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